MCCI Board of Directors Meeting DRAFT
34 Second Street, Turners Falls MA

October 27, 2010
Members Present: John Duda, Anne Harding, Brent Eaton, Mik Muller, Linda Downs-Bembury    
Staff: Robin Mide
Meeting called to order at 6:05 PM

Mik made a motion to accept the minutes from September 29, 2010

Brent seconded the motion

The motion passed as amended with one abstention
Treasurer’s Report - through the month of August

Capitol Savings Account - $41,546.26
Operations Savings Account - $32,931.34
Checking Account - $2528.88
MCTV last quarterly check from Comcast - $27,354.40

Staff Report (see attached)
Equipment Needs
Robin has been looking for an electronic bulletin board system.  The two that would be best for the station would be Telvue’s Webus and Tightrope’s Carousel.  Dean and Robin have been trying out the two systems.  A decision will be made soon.
MCTV will need new camcorders soon.  The models being considered are: JVC GY-HM100U and the Panasonic AG-HMC150.

Franchise Renewal
Comcast has sent the town of Montague notification that the Franchise will need to be renewed in August of 2013.  Anne, Robin and Dean met with Eileen Dowd from the Cable Advisory Committee (CAC) to discuss the previous contract and the renewal process.  Eileen is going to put together a timeline indicating what we need done such as needs assessment and when we need to get it done.  Anne will contract advisory board members to see if any might be interested in working with the CAC on the renewal.
Soap Box Race
We discussed how we can improve the event for next year.  It was suggested that we have fireworks and music.  Mik is also considering doing a renaissance faire as a fundraiser.
Brent made a motion to adjourn

Kelley seconded the motion
Motion Passed

Meeting adjourned at 6:45

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 24, 2010
